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23rd January 2019 
  
Deputy Thomas Byrne T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
  
E: thomas.byrne@oireachtas.ie 
 
  
Re: PQ 2046/19 – Elective procedures, Our Lady’s Hospital, Navan 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of elective procedures that have taken 
place in the past four years in the orthopaedic department of Our Lady’s Hospital, 
Navan.” 
  
Dear Deputy Byrne, 
  
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking the number of elective procedures that 
have taken place in Our Lady’s Hospital Navan over the last four years, which has been 
referred to the Ireland East Hospital Group for direct response. 
 
I have had this matter investigated and am advised that the following are the number of 
Elective Procedures carried out in the Orthopaedic Department for the last four years:  
 
2015  -       1,916  
2016  -      1,953  
2017  -       2,247  
2018  -        2,455 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
  
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ann Donovan 
Group Chief Operations Officer 

mailto:pqrep@iehg.ie
mailto:homas.byrne@oireachtas.ie

